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We hope that those of you who attended the fund raising fun day on 24th September enjoyed yourselves. The club raised some £600 towards the refurbishment costs of the clubhouse. Check out the website www.richmondcanoeclub.com for some cool photos. Thanks to all of you for coming along and making it such a successful day.
Richmond is hosting a marathon event on 23rd October. This is a great day and an excellent opportunity to participate in a race day as it is on home water. We would like a strong turnout of juniors to represent the club.

Upcoming events
Marathon race dates for your diary: 
Elmbridge
2 October

Reading
8 October – K4

Pangbourne
9 October

Windsor
16 October

Richmond
23 October

Tour date:
5/6 November ( afternoon either the Saturday or Sunday depending on which suits the majority of people who’d like to participate)
Winter training

The last Tuesday evening session will be on the 4th October – these sessions will then cease for the winter due to lack of sufficient light. You are all encouraged to come along to the Saturday sessions from 12 noon.
Keeping in touch

If you would like to receive regular updates on the club’s junior activities, please make sure that Rox has your email address (Rox email: rdunn@ruegg.co.uk) or refer to our website at www.richmondcanoeclub.com
If any of the parents, who haven’t already done so, would like to try a bit of canoeing or kayaking yourselves (minus the kids this time), please let Trevor or Roxane know and we can we would be happy to arrange a morning/afternoon to accommodate you.

